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Senate Finance Committee
Hearing on SB 353
Independent Personnel Systems – Disciplinary Actions
February 21, 2008

Remarks by James E. Sansbury
Associate Vice Chancellor for Financial Affairs

University System of Maryland

Mister Chairman, members of the Committee, I am Jim Sansbury, Associate Vice Chancellor for Financial Affairs of the University System of Maryland. 
I am here today to request that this bill not apply to the University System of Maryland. The primary reason is that personnel actions and grievance procedures for the USM are covered by Title 13 of the Education Article and not the State Personnel and Pensions Article.  I also wish to point out that Section 13-205 of the Education Article is stricter in that suspensions of employees must be implemented within three days of the alleged infraction, whereas, SB 344 allows five days.
Thank you for considering our comments and I will be glad to answer any questions.
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